
 

 

George Airport  Page 1 of 1 27 January 2025 

Monday, 27 January 2025 

URGENT MEDIA UPDATE: Flight disruptions expected at George Airport due to severe 
inclement weather conditions  

Air Traffic and Navigation Services (ATNS) SOC Ltd would like to notify stakeholders including 
passengers that flight disruptions are expected at George Airport today due to severe inclement 
weather conditions.  

The weather conditions around the airport are not conducive to and safe for aircraft to operate, 
with wind direction favouring the use of Runway 11, whose instrument landing system (ILS) flight 
procedure is still under maintenance.   

ATNS will continue to monitor the situation and advise airlines and aviation stakeholders 
accordingly.  

Ends// 

Issued by the Air Traffic and Navigation Services (ATNS) SOC Ltd 

Mphilo K. Dlamini – Head of Corporate Affairs and Communications 

076 639 5800 

mphilod@atns.co.za  
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